
From: Springer, Darren [Darren.Springer@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Monday, December 28, 2015 10:52 AM 

To: Morgan, Candace; London, Sarah; Gray, Laura 

CC: Peterson, Mary; Pepper, James 

Subject: RE: JFO - Cannabis Legislation 

 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Completed 

 

 
Looping in James Pepper, he is working on this issue.  
Thanks 
 
Darren M. Springer 
Chief of Staff, Office of the Governor  
(802) 522-2082 (cell) 
Darren.Springer@vermont.gov    
 
Please note: My email address has changed to Darren.Springer@vermont.gov.  
 

From: Morgan, Candace  
Sent: Monday, December 28, 2015 9:08 AM 
To: London, Sarah <Sarah.London@vermont.gov>; Springer, Darren <Darren.Springer@vermont.gov>; 
Gray, Laura <Laura.Gray@vermont.gov> 
Cc: Peterson, Mary <Mary.Peterson@vermont.gov> 
Subject: JFO - Cannabis Legislation 
 
Good morning, 
 
I just wanted to let folks know that Ira Sollace (JFO’s cannabis point person) has contacted Andrew Stein 
in our office about administrative costs associated with legalizing recreational cannabis. It sounds like 
JFO might want to form a taskforce with members from departments and agencies that would be 
impacted by legalization.   
 
Let me know if there’s anything we should consider or mention when meeting with him – we are 
scheduled to meet on Wednesday, Dec. 30. 
 
Thanks! 
Candace 
 
------ 

Candace Morgan | Director 

Policy, Outreach, and Legislative Affairs | Vermont Department of Taxes 

133 State Street | Montpelier, VT 05633-1401 

o: 802.828.0141 | c: 802-522-9050 | tax.vermont.gov 

 

New email address: candace.morgan@vermont.gov 
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This email may contain confidential tax information. The information is intended only for use by the individual or entity 

addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, you are prohibited from any disclosure, copying, distribution or the taking 

of any action in reliance on the contents of this information, and any such action would subject you to civil and/or criminal 

prosecution under state and Federal confidentiality laws. If you received this email in error, immediately delete this email 

and contact us at 802-828-0141 or candace.morgan@vermont.gov for further instructions. 
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